
 

The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate 
cancellation, curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very 
limited personal accident insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury 
arising from incidents beyond our direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing 
their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited protection of this policy.  
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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Matthew Bourne’s Swan Lake- Liverpool Empire Theatre 

Tuesday 25 February 2025 
 

The Religion and Culture Society has organised a trip, open to students in Years 10 to 13 
students of Religious Studies, to a performance of Matthew Bourne’s Swan Lake at the 
Liverpool Empire Theatre on Tuesday 25 February 2025. This is an exciting opportunity to 
see the world renowned performance of Matthew Bourne’s all-male version of Tchaikovsky's 
Swan Lake. A performance that has been described as ‘spellbinding’ and challenging our 
perceptions of gender in today’s society. 
 
The performance begins at 7:30pm and the coach will depart from school at 6:30pm, 
returning at approximately 10:30-10:45pm. Your child/ward may remain in the school Dining 
Room after the end of the school day; however, they will need to bring their own packed 
evening meal. Please ensure you arrange for their collection from school upon our return. 
 
The cost of the trip is £23, which includes the theatre ticket and transportation to and from 
the venue. There are a limited number of seats and they will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis.  
 
If your child/ward is interested in attending, please pay online by Wednesday 15 January 
2025 (if this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, please contact Mr S Clarke, 
Headteacher, in confidence by email to office@wkgs.net). Your online payment serves as 
both consent and confirmation of updated emergency contact details, which can be reviewed 
via your Arbor app. For any additional information relevant to your child/ward, please email 
me directly at jlea-thomas@wkgs.net 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Lea-Thomas 

 
Mrs J Lea-Thomas 
Religious Studies Department 
 


